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TR DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
g UNITED STATES ARMY INTELLIGENCE AND SECURITY COMMAND
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION/PRIVACY OFFICE '
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-5995 .

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

" Freedom of Information/ 25 SEP 2013
Privacy Office

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in further response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
January 20, 2013, to the Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) for records pertaining to
Operation Gladio and supplements our letter dated August 22, 2013.

We have completed a mandatory declassification review of the referred records in
accordance with Executive Order 13526. As a result of this review, it has been
determined that the Army-originated records no longer warrant security classification
protection and are partially releasable.

Information has been sanitized since the release of the information contained in the
record would reveal sensitive intelligence methods and techniques, it is also exempt
from public disclosure provision, pursuant to Title 5 U.S. Code 552 (b)(7)(E) of the
FOIA. The significant and legitimate governmental purpose to be served by withholding
is that a viable effective intelligence investigative capability is dependent upon
protection of sensitive investigative methodologies.

The withholding of the information described above is a partial denial of your
request. This denial is made on behalf of Major General Stephen G. Fogarty,
Commanding, U.S. Army Intelligence and Security Command, who is the Initial Denial
Authority for Army inteliigence investigative and security records under the Freedom 61
Information Act and may be appealed to the Secretary of the Army. If you decide to
appeal at this time, your appeal must be post marked no later than 60 calendar days
from the date of our letter. After the 60-day period, the case may be considered closed,
however, such closure does not preclude you from filing litigation in the courts. You
should state the basis for your disagreement with the response and you should provide
justification for reconsideration of the denial. An appeal may not serve as a request for
additional or new information. An appeal may only address information denied in this
response. Your appeal is to be made to this office to the below listed address for
forwarding, as appropriate, to the Secretary of the Army, Office of the General Counsel.























